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Pope, Michelle

From: Lake County Stormwater Management Commission <LakeCountySMC@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 1:22 PM
To: Pope, Michelle
Subject: [EXTERNAL] SAVE THE DATE: Talbot Avenue Groundbreaking Ceremony

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization! Do not click links, open attachments, or reply, 
unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe.  
 

Stormwater Improvement Event  

 

SAVE THE DATE 
Talbot Avenue Drainage Improvement Groundbreaking 

Tuesday, May 23, 2023 
Time: 10 AM 

Location: Intersection of Talbot and Green Avenue 

(See Map Below) 

The Lake County Stormwater Management Commission and Shields Township invite you to attend 
a groundbreaking event to celebrate the start of construction at the Talbot Avenue Drainage 
Improvements Project site on Tuesday, May 23 at 10 a.m. 

With the design and engineering phase of the project compete, work is set to begin in 
unincorporated Shields Township to replace an undersized storm sewer and overland flow path 
between Talbot Avenue and Atkinson Road. The work involves excavating and exposing 
approximately 100 feet of storm sewer, expanding an existing stormwater channel, soil grading 
and site restoration with native landscaping. The project will also repair and replace existing 
drainage structures, concrete curbs, pavement, and an aggregate trail. Once complete, the 
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project will provide flood mitigation benefits for two roadways and fourteen residential 
properties.  

Partial funding for this project is provided by the Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic 
Opportunity.  

Parking is available at the event. Please enter off Waukegan Road onto Talbot Avenue.  
 
In the event of inclement weather, the groundbreaking ceremony will be celebrated indoors at 
The Offices of Shields Township, 906 West Muir Avenue, Lake Bluff which is located on the 2nd 
floor of the Safe Haven School. Parking is available behind the school, at the park. If the alternate 
location is needed, a notice will be sent via email to confirm the location change on May 22.  

 
 

stay connected 

      

To stop receiving emails on this topic, manage your subscription preferences  

help | contact us 
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This email was sent to mpope@lakecountyil.gov using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: Lake County, Illinois ꞏ 18 
N. County Street ꞏ Waukegan, IL 60085 
 

 


